ADPC alumna’s note of appreciation…
Ms. Ayanthi Karunathne, a medical doctor from Sri Lanka designed a hospital emergency response plan for her Master’s thesis, based on the knowledge & learning acquired at ADPC’s 4th International course on Hospital Emergency Preparedness held at Bangkok, Thailand in 2006.  Subsequently, Ms. Ayanthi’s paper on her thesis topic is accepted for the Geneva health Forum, 2008.
Ms. Ayanthi’s participation at the International course on Hospital Emergency Preparedness was supported by ADPC‘s Program for Hydro-Meteorological Disaster Mitigation in Secondary Cities in Asia (PROMISE) program. 


Her note of appreciation emphasized, that participating in ADPC’s hospital emergency preparedness course provided her the opportunity to be aware, informed and initiated deep interest and involvement in the cause of proactive preparedness in  hospital emergency.
 
Heartiest best wishes to Ms. Ayanthi for all her future contributions in the field. May she continue to be inspired and motivated. 
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